
 

THURSDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 20 

6:00 PM    

DEWITT 

AUDITORIUM 

DEWITT MATH 

OPEN HOUSE 
 
Please join us for an evening dedicated to 
providing caregivers with a better 
understanding of the math program at DeWitt. 

 a brief presentation geared especially to caregivers of 6th 
graders, caregivers of new entrants, and anyone looking for 
an overview of the math program at DeWitt 

 

 a question and answer session focused on the math 
program 

 

What is the 

difference 

between Math 6 or 

7 and Accelerated 

Math 6 or 7? 

──── 

My child brought 

home a flyer about 

a double 

acceleration test.   

How do I know if it 

is right for my 

child? 

──── 

I’ve heard about a 

new class called 

Differentiated 

Math 8.  What is 

it? 

──── 

Should my child 

take Algebra in 8th 

grade? 

Susan Danskin 

Math Department Leader 

sdanskin@icsd.k12.ny.us 

 
 


